altogether friends child care center

Attention all parents

This letter is to inform you that beginning January 1%, 2017, all over the counter
medication (for example: Tylenol) will not be administered to your child without
written approval and dosage amount from your child’s pediatrician. This is not
our rule but a mandated rule from the state of Pennsylvania’s Office of Child
Development and Early Learning.

I have read, understand and agree to all the above information.

Parent/Guardian Signature and date



